
Dear Tim, 

  

I read with interest articles last week related to the proposed signage to the footbridge over 

Sussex St, the Wynyard to Barangaroo section. 

  

What on earth is the proposer thinking? 

  

Yet another huge advertising eyesore to a heritage part of Sydney. 

  

I am totally opposed to the erection of said hording and sincerely trust common sense 

prevails and the structure is rejected. 

  

Kind regards 

  

Denys Gillespie JP #181408 

  

Chief Operating Officer 

The McGrath Group of Companies 

 


